Newsletter



CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS

Welcome to a new school year! Our first few weeks have been filled with exciting activities and new discoveries.

If all families could send in a family picture for our display we would really appreciate it.

****reminder****

Can all parent and carers ensure the children are being signed in/ out daily please.

NUMERACY

Our focus this term is exploring numbers and how we can use them in everyday situations such as measuring, and weighing. we will look at numbers in the playroom and in the outdoor environment.

LITERACY

+10

This term we are working on our attention and listening skills through small group times, rhymes and story times. The children will have an opportunity to share their ideas with their peers, whilst extending vocabulary skills.

UPCOMING EVENTS

BookBug - 18th Sep 9-10 am

Peep - Thursday 25th Sep

Thursday 2nd, 23rd & 30th Oct

Alloway Library - 1st tuesday of every month

Care home visit - TBC

Outdoor learning Day -TBC

EYC closed for Sep weekend - 19th & 22nd

COMMUNICATING WITH PARENTS

We're pleased to be using Seesaw again for children's profiles this year, as we believe it offers a more user-friendly experience for parents than Learning Journals. Login details have been shared—if you encounter any issues, please speak to a member of staff.

OTHER NEWS

Home link bags will begin following the September weekend. We will start with our literacy bags which will help support attention, listening and talking skills at home and nursery.

Masterclass will start on Thursday 18th
September where children will have the opportunity to develop skills in cooking, digital technologies, HWB, and creativity.

Celebrating success -Please help us to celebrate children's wider achievements by sending in photos or any certificates/medals etc.

